Never Forgotten Honor Flight
4404 Rib Mountain Drive #234
Wausau, Wl 54401

Dear Never Forgotten Honor Flight:

Please accept the enclosed donation in memory of my father, Raymond Zettler, who passed away at
the age of 96 on July 7, 2017. He served in the army during WWII and took part in Honor Flight #13
in September 2013. This was an amazing experience for him, and we are all grateful that he was
given the opportunity to visit Washington D.C. and especially the WWII Memorial. Thank you for all
you do to honor our veterans.

Sincerely,




